COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
Enclosure.

Your Ref:
SJC/FlicCe 13th October, 1938.

Dear Birs,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of

Ee your letter of the 12th inatant, with accompanying plans,
relating to the electrical installation proposed for The
Blythswood Shipbuilding Co's Yard No.52, and with regard
thereto have to inform you that the amended wiring dlagram
(Plan No.1914) will be approved, provided the installation
be as shwwm theroon and to the satisfactlion of the Soclety's
Surveyors end the special requirements of Section 15 and
the remalning requirements of the Soclety's Rules for -
Electrical Equipment be complied with.

One copy of this plan 1s returned herewith,
and I have to thank you for forwarding fusther copies of
Plans Nos.1915, 1916 and 1917 for the guidance of the
Soclety's Surveyors.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Messrs. Troup, Curtis & Co., Ltd., Secretary.
282, Victoria Dock Road,
E.16.



